
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Patient Clinical Photographic Information Policy April 2022 
 
Patients sending Camphill Medical Practice photographic images, are consenting to 
us using this photograph for the purposes of your/your child’s medical care. 
 
To ensure the images are sent securely, only use the following NHS encrypted email 

address: 

gram.camphillclinical@nhs.scot 
 
The photo will initially be stored in the secure NHS e-mail account. 
 
If deemed clinically necessary, the photo(s) will be uploaded to your electronic 
medical record and permanently deleted from the secure e-mail account. 
 
Do not send photograph(s) if you feel in any way uncomfortable about doing 
so.  Please make sure you tell us this so that we are not waiting to receive a photo 
before contacting you.  We will then arrange for a Health Professional to contact you 
in the first instance to discuss your symptoms. 
 
Please note the following:- 
 

 The photo(s) will be used for clinical purposes. 
 

 The photo(s) may be viewed by male or female staff. 
 

 Avoid sending any intimate/sensitive photos (examples include groin, 
genitals, anus or breasts) 

 
Our privacy policy can be found on our website: www.camphillmedicalpractice.co.uk 
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